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Dear Parents/ Carers 

As your son will be coming with us to The Chester Story House Theatre on Wednesday 30th Jan 2019 - there are a few 
things I would like to bring to your attention.  Could I please ask that you ensure your son is fully prepared and that I 
am made aware of any additional requirements before the trip. 

Students will be allowed to come into school in their own clothes and will go to periods 1-2 as normal.  They will be 
able to access the canteen at break time but are advised to bring a packed lunch to eat prior to leaving for the 
theatre (approx. 12pm).   Snacks can be purchased in the theatre and students will have time to buy them if they 
want to bring some money.  

I will instruct students to send a message to parents on the way home to give you a more precise time for when to 
expect them.  However, we are aiming to be back at school no later than 5pm.   

Could I again remind all parents and carers that it is your responsibility to ensure your son has safe means by which 
to get home from school when we return.   

Thank you in advance for your support with this excursion and I am sure your son will have an extraordinary 
theatrical experience.  

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr Mulligan 
(Head of Drama) 
 


